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In response to the additional material I see no attempt to address the concerns of a local resident who 
uses both the roads and the Pallinghurst woods for recreation, (predominantly cycling, walking and 
nature watching). 
 
In particular I don't understand the assumption that my postcode of Cranleigh should exclude me 
from commenting - I have been using these routes for over 20 years and would wish to continue to do 
this as long as I am able.  I would note the benefit of this recreational usage especially during the 
pandemic.  The cycling route via Rikkyo school through the woods to Loxwood is a personal favourite.   
 
What makes this such a pleasant activity is the peace and tranquility of the woodland.  Please don't let 
this be destroyed. 
 
As to the additional traffic I have already noticed significant traffic on the A281 around Bucks Green 
and have taken to using the kerb through Bucks Green, rather than the road, because of the heavy 
traffic to continue journeys down to  The Haven.  The use of the junction near the Loxwood entrance 
for lorry waiting and cleaning sounds like a safety and environmental mine field.  Other people have 
commented on the noise and the water neutrality issues.  I note a suggestion of a on site power 
generator must have a noise impact 24x7 and I would also query the impact to the groundwater of 
truck cleaning.   
 
I therefore remain strongly opposed to this application. 
 
Gerry Williams   
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